Donation Success Story - Georgia

Snellville Police Department
The Chief of Police for the Snellville Police Department was pleased with GSA's Firearms Donation Transfers Program and the receipt of Glock Model 17 Pistols. The Police Chief stated that "the initial paperwork process went flawlessly and was a simple process. Although some of the sights were missing from the firearms, the pistols were in good condition. In today's budgetary cutbacks, savings to this municipality were substantial."

